
The NHS has changed
who can get a COVID-19
vaccine this winter
Not all people eligible last winter can
now get the jab.

NHS website
information on who
is eligible for a jab:

If you are unsure whether you can get the
vaccine, please ask us.

We are here to help you.

Thank you for being patient and
treating us with respect.


